Bill Nittler
Mancos, Colorado 81328

January 21, 1987

Dear Bill,

Thanks for your letter concerning your reception of our radio station.

It is exciting and amazing that yvou were able to pick up our 1000 watt

signal all the way out there, Especially during the day, when the sun's
ultra-violet rays usually prohibit that kind of coverage, We sometimes
have trouble covering the Greater Salt Lake City Metropolitan area.

Anyway, this is to wverify that the programming you mentioned in your letter
was in fact, transmitted by our radio station, Hope you enjoyed it, Thanks
again for your letter,

Sincerely,

Pat Gray

Program D

KMGR-AM/FM

Salt Lake City, Utah



